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July 17, 1972

ENVIRON
Docket No. 50-263

Worthern States Power Company 
ATTH: Mr. Arthur V. Dienhart 

Vice President, Engineering 
414 Nicollet Avonue 
Minneapolis, fMinnesota 55401

Gentlemen: 

As specified in the Council on Environmental Quality Guidelines, we h1ave 
requested Federal, State, and local agencies to coumment in connection 
with the Draft Environmental Statement for the ilonticello 4tuclear 
Generating Plant.  

The enclosure to this letter contains a list of coments received to date.  

Please review these coments and subtit any responses you deem appropriate 
by July 31, 1972. Your reply should consist of three signed originals 
and 40 additional copies.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
B., J. Youngblood 

D. R. Mluller, Assistant Director 
for Environmental Projects 

Directorate of Licensing 

Enclosures: 
Coiments on Draft Environmental 

Statement 

cc: 'Mr. E. C. Ward, Director 
Engineering Vice Presidential Staff 
Northern States Power Company 
414 Nicollet Avenue 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401

'Mr. Gerald Charnoff 
Shiaw, Pittman, Potts, Trowbridge 

& !tadden 
910 17th Street, N.W.  
Washington, D. C. 20006
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LIST OF COMMENTS TRANSMITTED

Name of Facility: Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant 

Applicant: Northern States Power Company 

Docket Number: 50-263

Comments Transmitted Letter dated June 13, 1972, from 
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation 

Letter dated July 10, 1972, from 
Environmental Protection Agency 

Letter dated July 7, 1972, from 
Department of the Army 

Letter dated July 7, 1972, from 
Federal Power Commission 

Letter dated July 3, 1972, from 
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 

Letter dated July 7, 1972, from 
Minnesota Historical Society 

Letter dated June 30, 1972, from 
Minnesota Environmental Control Citizens 
Association 

Letter dated June 30, 1972, from 
Frederick A. Fleming 

Letter dated June 29, 1972, from 
Department of Commerce


